December 2, 1964

Leonard Latch
1317 Texas Ave.
Lubbock, Texas 79401

Attention: Mr. Chester L. Anderson

Rae: Letter of November 25,
1964

Dear Mr. Anderson:

Under seperate cover we are sending you a supply of
Form C-127 as requested in your letter of November 25, 1964.
Further, the allowable for the Berry Pederal lease
remains as shown in the current proration schedule. No changes
in allowable have bheen made.

Very truly yours,

R. L. Stamets
RLS/jw
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